INVITATION TO BID
WA 022102 – Two (2) New, Unused 2022 Conventional Day
Cab Trucks with 12 Foot Dump Body

Sealed bids for Two (2) New, Unused 2022 Conventional Day Cab Trucks with 12 Foot Dump Body will be received by the Water Authority at 11:00 a.m. prevailing time on Thursday, February 25, 2021, at which time and place they will be opened.  The Authority reserves the right to reject any and all bids.

Bid forms and specifications may be obtained by contacting Purchasing at (585) 442-2000 x419, or e-mail to Karin.Anderson@mcwa.com.

Due to COVID-19, the Operations Center is currently closed to the public.

